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The design choices of 
the artifact are in-
tentional efforts to 
present these ideas to 
a specific group.  Ev-
erything including the 
layout and visual hier-
archy of the elements, 
the color, and the ty-
pography are conscious-
ly designed to imple-
ment the marketing goal 
of the artifact.

The artifact is bro-
ken down into three 
major elements that 
serve three different 
functions.  The first 
is the comic and its 
header, the second is 
the large photograph of 
Charles Atlas, and the 
last is the header and 
its block of small text 
on the bottom of the 
page.
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